Belknap County Budget Review
Outside Agency Subcommittee
/22/16 5:00 pm.

Members Present: Robert Luther, Chairman, Dennis Fields, George Hurt, Raymond Howard
Robert Fisher joined the meeting at 5:50

Representatives of Belknap Economic Development Council reviewed their request and the
background of their organization.

At 5:30 the representatives from the Community Action Program presented their request.

At 6:10 Mr. Hueber explained the work of the Child Advocacy Center and the request for
funding.

At 6:30 the Committee heard a brief presentation from NHCASA and the work they do.
At 7:00 four representatives from the Conservation presented their request.
The next organization to present was UNH Cooperative Extension.

At 8:00 Maggie Pritchard from Genesis reviewed her request and explained the role of Genesis
in the County.

The Committee asked many questions of each organization and explained the financial impact to
the taxpayers of funding each of the programs.

They scheduled another meeting for Thursday 1/28 at 5:30 to decide on their recommendations.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm.
Respectfully submitted,

Atckvie. Stacttt

Debra Shackett, County Administrator



